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PRESS RELEASE 

January 7, 2025 

 

Village of Godfrey  

Suspension of Yard Waste Drop-Off Site 

 

Godfrey –Effective today, the Village of Godfrey yard waste drop-off site on Stamper Lane will be closed 

for the winter.  If any Godfrey residents have full bags ready to be dropped off, please contact the 

Mayor’s office at (618) 466-3324, extension 1 and we will make arrangements to accept the bags for the 

next week.  Any existing stickers already purchased for the bags will be honored when the site re-opens 

this spring.  

 

 

 

 


